
 
 

 
STOP PRESS – EXCITING NEWS 

 

Foundation Stage – Visit from Santa! 

On Friday 8th December 2023 
 

Santa is taking a break from his busy Christmas schedule and will be visiting our  

school!  We are busy preparing a grotto for him so he feels right at home! There will  

be a chance for the Foundation Stage pupils to visit Santa after lunch on  

Friday 8th December before the Christmas Fayre.  He is going to stay to see children  

at the Fayre too!  He will be in his grotto with some of our trusty Y6 Elves to help him!   

 

If you wish your child to visit Santa during the afternoon and receive a small gift  

please sign the form and enclose £2.50 in an envelope marked “Santa Visit”’ by  

9.30 am on Thursday 7th December and we will add him or her to the special  

guest list (we will email you a confirmation later that day so you know your child is 

 “on the list”.)  We won’t issue tickets for the afternoon grotto as they easily get lost!   

Please let us know if you have any queries. 

 

There will of course be an opportunity for all our other children to visit him during the  

Christmas Fayre which takes place after school on Friday 8th December. Please  

indicate your wishes on the slip below so Santa can be sure he has enough gifts on  

board his sleigh! 

 

Please let us know if you do not wish your child to visit Santa. 

 ____________________________________________________ 

Visit to Santa 

 

   Name of child: ___________________________    Class :_________ 

 

    I enclose £2.50 for my child to visit Santa and receive a small gift  

    during the afternoon of Friday 8th December, with the Foundation  

    Stage Class. 

 

    I prefer to take my child on the Friday after school and will buy a  

Ticket at the Fayre. 

 

    I do not wish my child to visit Santa. 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………….. 

 

 


